#NotOnOurWatch invites you to join the Worldwide Waddle (WWW) to raise awareness around
African penguin extinction. Without your help African penguins will be extinct in the wild by
2035, but it's not too late!

WHEN: 14th of October 2023

TIME: That's up to you (for rugby lovers, note there are World Cup games on that night)

WHERE: Anywhere! Arrange your own waddle. Or join us in Cape Town or Durban.
HOW: Visit https://www.africanpenguinnotonourwatch.org/arrange-a-waddle
DRESSCODE: Penguiny - black and white

SHARE: Pictures and videos on social media, tagging #NOOW

RSVP: Online

Visit www.africanpenguins.org for more information about all things waddles and penguins.




